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To our parliamentarians,
I strongly oppose the adoption of abortion availability, especially up to full term of
 pregnancy.
From talking with friends who have had abortions I understand there is serious  physical
 and psychological long term effects on women after they have had abortions.
I believe women who are having difficulty coping with pregnancy should be given support
 and counselling, not just an option to abort. I believe this bill is  dismissing overwhelming community

 opposition to changing the law; and fails to address the desperate plight of women who tragically see abortion as a

 solution.

Trusting you will vote on this bill understanding the feelings of the general populous.

Thank you for taking time to read this email,

Sharon Davis
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